
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6 July 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Hughes and Wilson class will be going to Aldershot Lido outdoor swimming pool on 
Tuesday 10 July.  

We will be leaving in the morning and will return in time for transport in the afternoon.  

They will require a packed lunch to take with them. The visit is free however if you 
wish to send in some money, no more than £3, there will be an opportunity for 
students to purchase an ice cream at the Lido.  

Due to the hot weather please ensure they have plenty of drinks with them. Students 
will be required to wear full school uniform and bring their swimming kit and towel. 
Please can you also provide a sun hat and apply sun cream the morning of the trip. 

Yours faithfully  

  

 
 
Isla O’Reilly 
Hughes Class Teacher 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Name of student…………………………………… 
 
Please tick one of the following options: 

 
 

Packed lunch from home  
 
 

School packed lunch  
 
 

 
 


